
AGUA CALIENTE BAND OF CAHUILLA INDIANS 
RESTAURANT REVITALIZATION GRANTS

AGUA CALIENTE RESTAURANT REVITALIZATION GRANTS GUIDELINES

The Agua Caliente Restaurant Revitalization Grants are an initiative to assist businesses in revitalizing 
property or enhancing concepts. The purpose of the program is to provide support from the Agua 
Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians to assist taxpayers in furthering their goals. We believe that success 
is best achieved when working together. This is an opportunity to more fully develop and expand our 
partnership with you to upgrade and grow your business.

ELIGIBILITY
Taxpayer restaurants or bars. 

Eligible Applicants
•	 All business owners of taxpayer restaurants or bars on the Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla 

Indians (ACBCI) reservation that are registered to report and pay ACBCI Tribal Food and 
Beverage Sales Tax.

•	 All business owners must possess a current ACBCI Tribal Food and Beverage Sales Tax 
Retailer’s Permit.

Ineligible Applicants
•	 Businesses that are not taxpayer restaurants or bars within ACBCI reservation and are not 

registered to report and pay ACBCI Tribal Sales Tax.

TYPES OF ASSISTANCE
This program will offer up to $100,000 in grants for improvements to taxpayer restaurants or bars. You 
may be eligible for up to $20,000 in grant funds for improvements to taxpayer restaurants or bars. 
1.	 Increases seating capacity (up to $20,000 per grant) Funds for increasing indoor or outdoor 

seating.
2.	 �Beautification/Upgrades (up to $5,000 per grant)
Updating properties (furnishing, lighting, façade, and fixtures). In essence, renovating the restaurant 
or bar, marketing and advertising, signage or storefront improvements, equipment, and technology 
upgrades (i.e., POS systems, etc.).

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Robert Tucker at 760-699-6975 or Email: rtucker@aguacaliente-nsn.gov

Applications may be submitted via email to: rtucker@aguacaliente-nsn.gov
Or via U.S. mail to:  Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians

Attn. Tax Department
5401 Dinah Shore Drive, Palm Springs, CA 92264

Applicants will be notified via e-mail of the status of their application.


